AT ITS BEST KATQ BUILDING
303 WEesT BrRoAD, P. O. Box 1051
TEXARKANA, TEXAS-ARKANSAS

October 13, 1961

Mr. S. R. Morss
Rt. 3
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Mr., Morss:

This will confirm your letter of October 10 advising
us you had received KATQ's signal during our initial
Equipment-Test. Glad to hear from you!

We shall continue to Equipment-Test every night until
October 21lst. If all goes well we plan to start regular
programming Sunday, October 22nd.

Sincerely yours,
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TOM GRAVES

Chief Engineer
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